
Meredith Larock Graduates From Philanthropic 
Institute for Professional Advisors

Meredith LaRock, Manager

Meredith LaRock, a Manager with St. Louis Trust & Family Office, was a graduate of the
Philanthropic Institute for Professional Advisors (PIPA) 2018 program. PIPA is a collaboration
between the St. Louis Community Foundation, The Jewish Federation of St. Louis and the Roman
Catholic Foundation of Eastern Missouri.

The PIPA program helps advisors better incorporate charitable planning conversations into their
practices. It provides insight and practical communication skills to benefit the ‘students’
professionally and personally.

The 2018 PIPA class was composed of 34 senior professionals from 26 different firms.

St. Louis Trust & Family Office is an independent, multi-family office and trust company that advises 
clients on more than $10 billion of investment assets and more than $12 billion of total wealth. 
Founded in 2002, St. Louis Trust & Family Office provides holistic, high-touch client service 
including customized, independent investment management and a full range of family office and 
fiduciary services. The firm serves a limited number of clients with substantial wealth in order to 
maintain very low client-to-employee ratios. Visit stlouistrust.com to explore how the firm manages 
complexity with unmatched expertise and focuses on Family, Always.
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